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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise whether consideration is being given to ending the Social Security 

Standards Earnings Limit (SEL), and if not, why not?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

 

As Minister, I have no plans to remove the SEL from the contributory system. Making such a consideration 

would require a full analysis to identify the benefits and risks, and I do not have the staff or financial 

resources available to undertake this work, as it has not been identified as a priority. 

 

 

 

 


